To: President and Members of the Munster Redevelopment Commission

From: David F. Shafer, Clerk-Treasurer %_

Date: January 18, 2016

Re: 2013 Economic Development Bonds — Centennial Village

Earlier this evening the Commission approved Voucher Register R16-1D in the
amount of $162,660.38. This payment represents the final payment from the 2013
Economic Development Bond Proceeds for Centennial Village.

Recommendation:

This report is for informational purposes only and no action is required.



